
 

                                19.05.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

Despite the relentless night shelling by russian invaders attempting to demoralize 

the Ukrainian population, Ukrainians defiantly celebrate Vyshyvanka Day, a symbol 

of unity and respect for our traditions. Our people persistently fight for the right to 

national identity and independence. 

Centravis production remains in full swing, with our Hot and Cold Shops in 

Nikopol and our production site in Uzhgorod operating seamlessly, and all equipment 

functioning optimally. 

 

Our diligent logistics team is tirelessly ensuring the secure and efficient delivery of 

finished products, while our sales offices worldwide remain open and accessible, ready 

to address any inquiries or requests. Our Financial and Administrative Departments, 

along with our Customer Support teams, are fully operational and prepared to provide 

assistance whenever required. 

 

Andriy Krasjuk, our Production Director, is currently stationed in Ukraine and 

continues to work from the Nikopol location. 

 

At present, I am visiting our partners and clients in the USA, and I am delighted to 

witness the growing trust of our American partners in Centravis as a reliable 

collaborator. This trust is reflected in their willingness to increase the volume of orders 

and to find new areas for expanding cooperation. 

 

We sincerely appreciate your unwavering support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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